
YAMASHIN-FILTER CORP. 

March 24, 2016 

 
Notice Concerning Approval for Listing on the First Section of  

Tokyo Stock Exchange 
 
 
YAMASHIN-FILTER CORP. announces that the company received approval today from Tokyo 
Stock Exchange, Inc. to move its stock listing from the second section to the first section of the 
Tokyo Stock Exchange as of March 31, 2016. 

 
 
We express its sincere gratitude to all stakeholders for their support and cooperation. 

 

Based on its corporate philosophy of “Contribute to the Society through the Filtration 

Industry,” we shall strive to build strong relationship with all stakeholders, including its 

shareholders, customers and local communities. The company is committed to widely 

contribute to society through its filtration business while assuring sustained medium to long-

term growth and increasing its corporate value. We would appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

For details of the listing on the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, please refer to the 

website of Japan Exchange Group (http://www.jpx.co.jp/). 
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